

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\office - act team\slt\20.04.20 - year 8 parents consultation evening - vm.docx

Monday 20th April 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 8 Parents' Consultation Evening

Year 8 parents evening was scheduled to take place this term, however due to the current school closure this cannot go ahead as planned.

Ms Herron will be looking carefully at the spring review grades that you received at the end of term.

Ms Herron or a member of SLT will then be making a small number of phone calls to parents if their daughter's review has raised concerns. Praise emails will be sent to recognise those who have made impressive improvements since the autumn term.

We are disappointed that we cannot meet you, however as always if you have any concerns about your daughter's progress then please do not hesitate to contact the school using the following email address: Year8Team@holt.wokingham.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Vicki Martin

Assistant Headteacher